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4TH March 2022 

Do not allow further extension of Declared Public Health Emergency 

Dear Committee, 

Please accept my letter as my voice in strong opposition to any extension of the Declared Public Health Emergency – 
COVID 19 in Queensland. The emergency powers, mandates and all the tyrannical restrictions must stop.   

 The evolution of this virus is following the normal progression, and it is clear it is now ENDEMIC,
whereby its severity and effects are greatly reducing, and natural immunity is increasing.

 COVID-19 is yet another seasonal coronavirus that is causing mild cold like symptoms and 99.9% of
people recover from it.

 The Australian Bureau of Statistics states that COVID-19 remains the 35th cause of death in
Australia. Perspective is needed around COVID-19 and its mild risks to our community. The
exaggeration, fear and division need to stop.

 The Australian Bureau of Statistics states that the median age of those that have died from COVID-
19 is 86 years; and that 87.2% of deaths due to COVID-19 have pre-existing chronic conditions
certified on the death certificate with Dementia being the most common.

 The pandemic is over. It’s time to learn how to live with COVID-19 just as multiple other countries
are doing. Removing all legal restrictions and mandates and adopting “Living with Covid” plans.

 The experimental mRNA vaccines are not stopping the spread nor rate of infection. They need to
be stopped or people given their bodily medical autonomy and human rights to choose without
consequences.
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 Under these emergency powers the experimental vaccines with a range of life-threatening side 
effects, including death are being promoted and enforced. This is in total violation of the medical 
ethical principles of informed consent and the code to ‘do no harm’.  
 
  

 Justifying withholding people’s human rights with these emergency powers is completely wrong 
and needs to stop. It is completely unnecessary.  

  

 Under these emergency powers and state of Emergency our state is losing thousands of highly 
qualified and experienced professionals from all sectors. It must be stopped.   

  

 “No jab, No job” mandates, coercion, bribery, invasion of private medical information, bodily 
autonomy removed, division of families, blatant discrimination, silencing of all including medical 
professionals concerned about the thousands experiencing negative vaccine side-effects and 
deaths. These are all disgraceful breaches of human rights being imposed on people under these 
emergency powers. It can not be allowed to continue.  
 
  

 Mental health issues, suicide, children as young as 10 committing suicide. These are all effects 
being felt by the tyrannical emergency powers being put onto our people.  

  

The emergency is over. There is no longer any justification to these measures being imposed on people nor the 
proposed extension of emergency powers and Declared Public Health Emergency. It’s time to free our state and help 
people live again.   

Regards,  

Sheryl Burow 

 

 

 

 

Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 1473

Page No. 2




